
Site Report – Perryville – March, 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Gary Lamar, Principal

Outstanding Activities and Events
Ed Rising went very well as we competed in the competition and were very successful.

Personnel
The teachers and staff are doing very well as they work hard to finish out the year. We are really working
hard to finish out the year strong.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Our students are working hard to get to level.

Technology Insights
Technology at the school is working much better.

Facility Update
Things are working well with our physical plant.

LSAC Activity
We had a great LSAC meeting and talked about the Jamberee.

Volunteer Report
(Volunteer’s names, the work they are doing to support students and school, etc)

Professional Development
N/A

Pupil % Attendance K-12
87%

Student and Staff Safety
Everything is well

Subsistence Calendar
N/A

Other
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